
From: Mark Thompson [mailto:msthomps1@wi.rr.com]  

Sent: Sunday, May 13, 2007 12:25 PM 
To: historicpreservation; planadmin; Mayor Tom Barrett; Murphy, Michael; Wade, Willie; 

D'Amato, Michael; rbauma@milwaukee.gov; Hamilton, Ashanti; RACMinfo; Dudzik, Joseph; 
McGee Jr., Michael; Puente, Robert; Donovan, Robert; Bohl, James; Davis Sr., Joe; Zielinski, 

Tony; Witkowski, Terry; Witkowiak, James; Hines Jr., Willie 

Cc: savedowner@aol.com 
Subject: Downer Ave parking structure....there has to be a better alternative 

I live at 2633 N. Hackett Ave and love this part of the city.  In fact, I think it is one of the treasures 
of Milwaukee.  I absolutely support development initiatives in our neighborhood that will help it 
thrive while maintaining the neighborhood’s charm.  I believe the refinements made to the 11 
story condo building achieve that appropriate balance.    
 
To that end, please help me understand why we have not seen alternatives for the sterile 5-story 
parking structure that is being proposed.  The proposed structure has appropriately been 
criticized by historic preservation organizations and most of the homeowners in this 
neighborhood.  I endorse the idea of better use for that parking lot (and the one north of Sendik’s) 
but why are we accepting a flawed design that will result in an eyesore to this neighborhood?   
Why are we not seeing alternatives?   Why are you ignoring the opinion of independent 
organizations that are experts in preserving the uniqueness of our neighborhoods, our city and 
our state? 
 
Mark Thompson 
2633 N. Hackett Ave 
Unit C 
Milwaukee, WI  53211 

 


